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 European Fencing Confederation        Confédération Européenne d’Escrime

                 09.03.2011
Information Letter no. 14-2011
Dear Member Federation, 

The EFC/CEE Bureau has nominated during its Klagenfurt meeting the following persons for DT and delegates for the European Senior Championships in Sheffield this year, following propositions of the commissions in charge.

Directoire Technique 

Patrick Picot (FRA) – president
Mavis Thornton (GBR)

Veselko Dumitrov (SRB)

Delegates

Referees : Stanislav Pozdniakov

Medical : Jürgen Hehn (GER)

SEMI : Peter Huggins (GBR)

 Also the FIE will nominate an additional Observer and a referees delegate.

With this letter we also remind you to propose your referees for Sheffield according our demand in Information Letter no. 13-2011!!!
Best regards,

Max Geuter

General Secretary
General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
                 Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info
              www.eurofencing.info
